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The New SLC Updates
The New SLC Airport Redevelopment Program's first phase is moving full steam ahead and is
scheduled to open to the public Sept. 15. Inside the Terminal, the luggage conveyor belt has
been commissioned, security screening equipment is in place and baggage carousels installed.
In addition, the large-scale art installations--The Canyons and The Falls--are well underway.

In light of fewer passenger traffic, the SLC team has been exploring options to determine the
best way to move forward with Phase II of The New SLC. After many meetings, phone calls
with airlines, reconfiguration of gates and number crunching, the airport decided to proceed
with demolition of all existing facilities after October 2020. Instead of keeping Concourse F and
Concourse C open during the second phase of construction as was initially planned, they will
be torn down. The parking garage, terminals and concourses G and D were already slated for
demolition early on.The condensed timeline-completion by December 2024, rather than early
2027-will shorten Phase II by two years and is expected to save up to $300 million. Phase II
includes building out the east side of Concourse A.

For more updates on The New SLC, click here.

SLCDA General Aviation BBQ Canceled
The 2020 General Aviation BBQ held each year at South Valley Regional Airport will not take
place this year. The Airport looks forward to hosting the event in 2021.

Utah Airport Operators Association Fall Conference Canceled  

https://slcairport.com/thenewslc/


The Utah Airport Operators Association Fall conference has been canceled as well. The group
plans to hold a Spring Conference in St. George in March 2021, and a Fall Conference in Salt
Lake City also in 2021. 

Increased Night Helicopter Traffic at South Valley in July
South Valley Regional Airport will experience increased night helicopter traffic between July 3
and 23. An Army National Guard unit is visiting and will conduct flights with CH-47 Chinook
helicopters. All pilots are encouraged to use extra caution during this time.

TVY Fuel System Out of Service Until Further Notice
The self-serve 100LL fuel pump at Tooele Valley Airport remains out of service. There is no
estimated date for the service to return.

Skydiving Resumes at TVY
Skydive Utah resumed operations at Tooele Valley Airport in late June. Airport users can
expect to see skydiving operations at the airport Wednesday through Sunday between sunrise
and sunset. Use caution when operating at TVA during this time to insure the skydivers have a
safe experience.

Helpful Points of Contact
General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, airfield and
SLC Title 16 questions: Dave Teggins, General Aviation Manager, 801-556-4082 or
dave.teggins@slcgov.com

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, Property Management Specialist,
801-575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com

Aviation security questions: Gary Bilbrey, SLCDA Airport Operations, 801-575-2401 or
gary.bilbrey@slcgov.com

Gate access problems: Airport Control Center, 801-575-2401.

Emergencies: SLCIA, 801-575-2911. TVY or U42, 911 then 801-575-2911.

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: 801-575-2443
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